Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 10:51 AM

To: ‘DeAnn Grant'; Tucker, Shelly

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; Rebecca Haskell; Robert
McNeill; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

Subject: RE: (Final C-141) Cabo Wabo 24 Federal #005H (30-015-42482) 05-26-2018

RE: COG * Cabo Wabo 24 Fed 5H * 2RP-4797 (assigned 6/7/18) * DOR: 5/26/18
All,
This request for closure of the above referenced release is approved. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM.

DeAnn: If you would, please recheck where you access the RP numbers. My records indicate the RP number for this
release was assigned on 6/7/18. Just want to make sure we don’t have an issue with documents and/or data entries
going where they are supposed to.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 11:38 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us>; jamos@blm.gov; Sheldon Hitchcock
<SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; DeAnn
Grant <agrant@concho.com>; Robert McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>

Subject: (Final C-141) Cabo Wabo 24 Federal #005H (30-015-42482) 05-26-2018

Mr. Bratcher/Ms. Tucker,

A final inspection has been conducted regarding the clean-up efforts made at the above mentioned lined facility. Free
fluids were removed and if present the impacted gravel was removed from the liner and taken to a NMOCD approved
disposal facility. The liner was inspected for damage and found to have liner integrity to contain free fluids. Please see
the attached Final C-141 and picture taken during the final inspection conducted by a COG HSE representative. No RP or
incident number has been assigned as of June 26, 2018.



Thank you,

DeAvrwv Grant

HSE Administrative Assistant
agrant@concho.com

COG Operating LLCH#

600 W lllinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443

NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or an
authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying
of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Further,
any contract terms proposed or purportedly accepted in this email are not binding and are subject to management’s
final approval as memorialized in a separate written instrument, excluding electronic correspondence, executed by an
authorized representative of COG Operating LLC or its affiliates.



